
Dear Mr Brine, The Winchester MP, 

We are fellow year 11 (prefects) students from Perins School. 

We are writing to request an Alresford Christmas market and 

small ice rink for the holidays. 

 Every year Alresford puts up many small, festive trees on the 

Hight Street shops and homes. The big tree is also a 

statement and the complimentary nativity scene adding to 

festive joy to Alresford. However, the repetitive decorations 

need to be updated. Adding more to the delicate, pretty town 

of Alresford will bring more joy to the holidays. Also, more 

attraction from the community. 

 Winchester has cancelled their ice rink this year which has 

removed the Christmas joy from the nearest town. This would 

only be possible with your help, Perins is happy to do 

fundraisers. We just need your help, to put more holiday spirit 

after the tough years we have endured due to the pandemic. 

We hope you take consideration and find in your hearts to 

help Alresford be even more special this December. Food 

stalls and charities would be able to have stalls to make the 

festive joy from Alresford to other areas.  

Thankyou for your time, please take this in consideration. 

We would love you to bring a new sense of Christmas to 

Alresford! 

Yours sincerely, Hattie and Maddy, two prefects of Perins 

school. 
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